
Friday, December 3, 2021  
December 17 

• Last day before Winter Break 

• Grade 8 Rotation 4 ends 
Dec. 20-January 2 

• Winter Break 
January 3 

• School reopens 

• Grade 8 Rotation Begins 
January 11 

• PAC Meeting  7:00pm 

 

There will be a Teachers vs the Senior Girls Volleyball game happening at 

lunch in the gym on Thursday December 9th.  Tickets will be $1 at the door 

and all proceeds will be donated to the BC Children’s Hospital Foundation. 

Come on out and cheer on your teachers and peers while helping to support ground-breaking 

research and advanced technologies that are needed to conquer childhood illnesses!  

  

The TEST Centre is moving! On Monday December 6th the new location of the 

TEST CENTRE will be downstairs in ROOM 1119 

 
Baking Club starts this Friday (December 3) at lunch in the Foods Room. No 
experience is required, so come down and have some fun baking with us!  
 

Want to send a candy cane and personalized message to a friend in TA? Candy 

cane grams will be on sale next week at lunch in the front foyer. Each candy cane 

gram will be $1, and they will be hand delivered during long TA by some festive 

helpers on Monday December 13th. Proceeds from this event will be donated to the Friends in 

Need Food Bank Society.  
 

Big Brothers Big Sisters of the Fraser Valley is seeking Teen Mentor volunteers in grade 10-

12 to mentor younger students at Golden Ears Elementary School. 
  
Your role: to enrich the lives of young person through one-to-one-friendship.   Teen Mentors 

meet their Little Buddies for approximately one hour per week during school hours (usually 

over lunch/on a spare block).  Your volunteer work will be supported by the Mentoring 

Coordinator at Big Brothers Big Sisters through regular in-person and telephone check-ins. 

The volunteer commitment runs until the end of the school year, and there is no contact with 

the child outside of schooltime.   
  
The most important rule is to have fun together by sharing experiences that will enable you 
both to learn and grow.  Volunteering with us looks great on a resume and is valuable 
experience. For more information, please contact the coordinator, Lia, at  778 789 1182. 



From December 1st to 17th Thomas Haney is partnering with the ‘Friends in 

Need Food Bank’ for our annual food drive.  
  

Non-perishable food items can be dropped underneath the festive trees placed at most major 

entrances around the school. If you are donating, please ensure you have checked the expiry 

dates  
Most wanted items include:  

• Canned Fruits and Vegetables  
• Formula and Baby Food  
• High-Protein Foods (Canned Meats, Beans, Chili, Nut-Butters, Peanut Butter)  
• Meal Replacements (Boost, Ensure)  
• Pasta and Sauce  
• Soups - Chunky and Regular  

 
Grade 12 students who do NOT have English 12 this semester, please sign up in the library 
for an info session regarding your Literacy 12 exam in January. Various blocks are available 
December 6, 7, and 8. 

 

Library: 

• Truly Devious book club: We will discuss up to Chapter 15 on Thursday, December 
9th at lunch in the library. We will discuss the whole book on Thursday, December 
16th at lunch in the library.  

• All book clubbers: Please check in on our Teams page to vote on potential books for 
our next round of book clubs! 

• Author Tanya Boteju will be joining us for a Zoom chat in February!  All studnets are 
welcome to join!  Come to the library to check out one or both of her fabulous 
books! 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Ab Ed Leadership!: We’ve come up with some ideas on how to incorporate local First 
Nations and Métis culture into the artwork for Thss garden and orchard club’s new planter. If 
you would like to volunteer to help with this project, meet us in room 1109 Tuesday 
December 14th at lunch! 
Fry Bread Fridays!  Aboriginal Students are invited to join us in the Ab Ed room for 
Bannock, Fridays at lunch!  
Christmas Ornaments: Come and wood burn or paint a wooden disk.  All of December in 
room 1109 
Lip Balm Making: Come and make a lip balm to gift to a family member for 
Christmas  December 6-17 in the Ab Ed room - Using bees wax, shea butter and essential 
oils (while supplies last). 

 

Lunch Menu 
Thursday: Panko Breaded Chicken Tenders / Roasted Cauliflower 

Soup 

Friday: Smoked Baby Back Ribs / Beef Barley Soup 

Salad Bar, Wraps, Sandwiches, Pasta, and Fries available 

daily! 😊 

 


